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RESOLUTION (259-2020) EXTEND COUNTY BUILDINGS CLOSED TO PUBLIC
ORDER

It was moved by Commissioner Landis, seconded by Commissioner Sciarretti, to approve the
following:

In continuing with the Governor’s orders as well as those of the Ohio Department of Health, the
Board of Commissioners will continue to keep county buildings closed to the public until the
orders are lifted. This action is necessary to continue to limit person-to-person contact in regards
to safety measures to control the spread of COVID-19. Our number one priority is safety for our
employees and safety for our residents.

Each Elected Official has looked at creative ways to limit person-to-person contact and limit
business hours while still continuing to provide essential governmental services during this crisis.
Please contact each office for specific information regarding their current services. Contact
information for each office can be found on the Tuscarawas County website at
https://co.tuscarawas.oh.us

The Board will continue to be in contact with the Tuscarawas County Health Department, New
Philadelphia Health Department and Tuscarawas County Emergency Management Agency to
monitor the situation as well as reviewing the best practices for this unique situation.

We take this situation very seriously and thank everyone for their patience, cooperation and
understanding during these difficult and ever changing times. We will get through this together
and hope to resume our normal services as soon as safely possible.

VOTE: Chris Abbuhl, yes;
Al Landis, yes;
Joe Sciarretti, yes;
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